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Parks and Recreation

Bailey Ridge Park: Creek Restoration and Path Creation

Dear Bailey Ridge Park Neighbors,

We are excited to share news about an upcoming project at Bailey Ridge Park focused on the
design and engineering of a creek restoration and path creation. This project aims to restore
Chambers Swale and connect a path from llithad Road to Tayside Road, enhancing the natural
beauty and accessibility at Bailey Ridge Park.

Please note that this phase is solely dedicated to design and engineering and is focused on creek
restoration and path creation only. It does not include additional elements such as playgrounds,
sports courts, or pickleball courts. Funding for implementation is anticipated in future City budget
cycles, with funding from Park System Development Charges.

Cur goal is to thoughtfully plan a project that will improve the park’s ecosystem and provide a
peaceful pathway for everyone to enjoy.

We value the input of our community and will keep you informed as the project progresses. Your
feedback and support will be essential in making this project a success.

Thank you,
Raymond S. Joseph, Jr.

Senior Parks Planner
rjoseph@cityofsalem. net




